
Geoconservation at Harefield Great Pit 19 March 2024

The London Geodiversity Partnership has been trying to get permission to conserve Harefield since 2010 so we 
are delighted to announce that it has finally happened. We visited in 2018 with the Agent for the owner when 
Natural England drew up a draft Management Plan. Our objective on this occasion was to clear the access and we 
were delighted to get permission to do this before the vegetation grew too much. 
Many thanks to members of the London Geodiversity Partnership and Harrow and Hillingdon Geological Society 
for the hard work. Seven of us managed to achieve what we set out to do and we thank John Gill for talking 
photographs.
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